
  

Dear Store Manager:  

 

I am a dedicated shopper of your grocery store and encourage you to 

carry Stellas Gluten Free Perogies in your location. People who are  

Vegan, Dairy Free,  have Celiac disease or many food intolerances  

cannot eat or digest many proteins found in products within the 

 grocery isles.    

The number of people who live with Allergies or food sensitivities is  

staggering and as a consumer with a re-

stricted diet, delicious, high  

quality, safe, locally made products  

like Stellas Allergy Free Perogies  

make our lives that much better. 

Right now I am trying to purchase this 

product locally and am hoping you can 

help by adding this product to your freezer space. 

 

For information about Stellas Allergy Free Perogies, I urge you to view 

their website www.stellasperogies.com. 

Thank you in advance for acting on this request.  


